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April 13, 2023

Planning Commission
City of Austin

301 West 2™ Street
Austin, TX 78701

Subject: RBJ Center Site Plan Extension, SP-2016-0474C.SH(XT2)
Dear Chair Shaw, Vice-Chair Hempel, and Commissioners:

| am writing to express my support for the site plan extension application for
the RBJ Center, City of Austin case number SP-2016-0474C.SH(XT2), a
SMART Housing project that upon completion will provide 503 affordable
homes for seniors and other complimentary mixed-uses.

Affordable housing is desperately needed in our community and this project
will provide 500+ units. The RBJ Center is also located in a desirable area
of Austin, adjacent to the hike and bike trail, and adjacent to beautiful
parkland. We need to see more of this kind of project in Austin and | am
asking you to approve the site plan extension application.

Sincerely,

Kathleen M. Kerr, Ph.D.

Kathleen M. Kerr, Ph.D.
k.m.kerr1@gmail.com
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